
KEOWEE ANGLERS BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

APRIL 15,2010 

JIMMY’S RESTAURANT 

  

Board Members Present: Carl Davidson, Pat Murphy, Bob Stromberg, Bob Skipp, John Isler, 
Dave Goeckel, Larry Madden, John Wilson 

Board Members Absent: Bill Walker, Jim Muldoon 

  

Spouse Appreciation Dinner – John Isler 
We have changed the venue of the Spouse Appreciation Dinner from the Keowee Country Club 
to Paisanos Restaurant on Tuesday September 21st 

 Adopt an Island – John Isler 
After a great deal of discussion the Board voted to adopt island 1C. This is island 1C under the 
new numbering system and not island 1C under the old numbering system which was the source 
of confusion from the board members. Pat Murphy will send out John Islers notice to the full 
membership seeking volunteers. It was suggested that we meet at the homes of those that have 
pontoon boats and then meet at our assigned island. John Isler will coordinate this activity and 
advise us of the date and time for the Island clean up. 
  

Fishing Tournament – It was suggested that the rules of the fishing tournaments be clarified for 
those using multiple fishing poles during trolling. Each fisherman should be assigned to 
designated fishing poles in order to make the proper assignment of fish caught. 
  

Blind Fishing Tournament – Bill Walker is still looking for a mate for this event. 
  

Membership Information Sheets – Bob Stromberg 
The membership information sheet composed by Bob was approved with minor corrections. 
These sheets should be used to give to new members along with the Fishing CD and also used to 
distribute at the Newcomers Club. 
  



 

Large Mouth Bass Issues – Bob Stromberg 
Bob will revise the bulletin he had composed for distribution to the membership and Pat Murphy 
will send it out to the membership as soon as he receives it. We will also communicate to the 
DNR the club’s support of their efforts to increase the population of largemouth bass in Lake 
Keowee. 
  

Web Site – Larry Madden 
All going well. 
  

Fall Programs – Dave Goeckel 
Dave is working on it but does not have anything concrete to report. 
  

Lake Sweep – Bob Skipp and John Wilson 
All areas have been assigned except one. Section 12 is no longer our responsibility as it is an 
island and has been assigned to the Adopt an Island Program. 
  

Treasurer’s Report – Sent in by Jim Muldoon 
77 members - $1199.54 in the treasury . 
We sold 9 lure covers since last report and we have sufficient left. 
  

Secretary – Pat Murphy 
Pat will send out to the membership the Bulletin on the Adopt an Island Program, The Fishing 
Tips and The Large Mouth Bass Advisory.  
  

The Board voted to change the time of the board meeting to 9:30 AM at Jimmy’s Restaurant. 

  

  

 


